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 On Thursday, November 19, 2009 at 8:45a.m. the Real Estate Board Fair 
Housing sub-committee met at the Department of Professional and Occupational 
Regulation. Committee members Marjorie Clark and Florence Daniels were 
present.  Lizbeth Hayes, Deanda Shelton and Trudy Miller attended on behalf of 
the Fair Housing Office. R. Thomas Payne attended on behalf of the Office of the 
Attorney General.       
 
 The meeting was called to order at 8:45a.m. by Florence Daniels.  Ms. 
Hayes advised the members of the Fair Housing Office’s current caseload and 
the number of cases involving Real Estate Board licensees.  Ms. Hayes asked if 
they had any questions pertaining to the cases on the agenda.  The committee 
members had no questions.  Ms. Hayes advised the committee members that 
Board training would be scheduled in early spring of 2010.   
 

Ms. Daniels adjourned the meeting at approximately 8:50a.m. 
 


